
St. George Middle School  
600 Minus St. St. George, SC 29477 

Phone: (843) 563-3171 

Benjamin Kennedy, Principal 

Latorsha Bryant, Asst. Principal 

1/12/2022 

 

Dear SGMS Parent/Guardian,  

 

Based on the attached information from DD4, SGMS students will move 

to virtual learning starting tomorrow, Thursday, January 13, 2022 

through Wednesday, January 19, 2022.   

 

Students are scheduled to return on Thursday, January 20, 2022, unless 

they are under individual quarantine instructions. 

 

Our first priority is the health and safety of students and staff. The second 

priority is to continue providing academic structure during this time. 

Teachers will provide online instruction through Zoom during their 

regularly scheduled classes. Students are expected to attend each class 

and complete all assignments. The class schedule, Zoom link, and all 

assignments are posted in the teacher's Google Classroom.  

 

Chromebooks and chargers are being sent home with all students today. If 

you are in need of a hotspot or need your hotspot reactivated, please 

contact the DD4 Technology Department at 843-563-5906.  

 

Please contact SGMS by phone for further information or to pick up a 

Chromebook. (843-563-3171). Please call before coming in person so that 

we can have the items readily available.  

 

Thank you, 

 

 

Latorsha Bryant 

Benjy Kennedy 

 


